
As an Oregon resident that obides the law, makes a habit of being an honest citizen and helps others as 
much as I can. I can't understand how you are helping Oregonians with this law.  We are allowed to have 
guns but they have to be locked away not only in a safe but with secondary locks as well?  How will that 
help when someone is coming thru my front door?  When that person who just broke in steals my overly 
locked up gun ( using a gun on me that isn't  locked because bad guys don't follow the rules) I am now 
responsible for what harm they do with my gun as well?  If they steal my car should I be held liable for 
what damages they do with it ...same principle correct?  We tell our student drivers cars are a 
weapon...can you not see how ridiculous this law sounds?   People from other states are laughing at the 
absurdity of our government.  Please, read and THINK these concepts through before enacting laws that 
punish those that follow the rules, because the bad guys aren't effected by anything you put in 
writing...they don't care.  
Please listen to your constituents, you represent us and hold office to help us not prevent us from 
protecting ourselves.  
 
Cindy Oxley  
 


